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2019 Oregon Crime Victims Law Center Hardy Myers Dinner  
And Tenth Anniversary Celebration Sponsorship Form 

April 10, 2019 6-9 PM 
The Loft at 8th Ave., 2010 SE 8th Ave. Portland 

 

PLEDGES MUST BE RECEIVED BY FEB 26th FOR INCLUSION IN THE INVITATION  
AND APRIL 5TH FOR INCLUSION IN THE PROGRAM 

 

Organization/Individual Name:___________________________________________________ 
Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip: _______________________________________________________________ 
Contact Person:_______________________________________________________________ 
Phone: __________________________________Email: _______________________________ 

_____  Yes we will be a $5,000 Platinum sponsor 

 Recognition on OCVLC website, email newsletters and event announcements in 2019 

 Recognition at the 2019 Dinner including acknowledgement from the dais 

 Eight (8) tickets* to 2019 Dinner 
 

_____  Yes we will be a $2,500 Gold sponsor 

 Recognition on OCVLC website, email newsletters and event announcements in 2019 

 Recognition at the 2019 Dinner including acknowledgement from the dais 

 Six (6) tickets* to 2019 Dinner  
 
_____  Yes we will be a $1,000 Silver sponsor 

 Recognition on OCVLC website, email newsletters and event announcements in 2019 

 Recognition at the 2019 Dinner including acknowledgement from the dais 
 Four (4) tickets* to 2019 Dinner 

 

_____  Yes we will be a $500 Bronze sponsor  
 Recognition at the 2019 Dinner  
 Two (2) tickets* to 2019 Dinner  

 

Please return by April 5th to: Pam Madaus, Oregon Crime Victims Law Center, 7412 SW Beaverton-Hillsdale 
Hwy Suite 209, Portland, OR 97225 (Pam@ocvlc.org; 503-208-8160) 
 
The Oregon Crime Victims Law Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and donations in excess of the value of 
goods and services received are tax-deductible to the full extent provided by law.   

*Unused tickets can be donated back to OCVLC and will be used to allow attendance for those who otherwise would be 
unable to attend.  
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